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Dec. 27, 2021 
 

RPS 205 families, 
 

Thank you again for your patience and cooperation as we continue to work through a nationwide 
bus driver and staff shortage. At this time, we are planning to provide transportation in January to all 
eligible students on our bus routes.  
 

With the ongoing pandemic and quarantine guidelines, it’s possible our staff numbers will change. 
We are hopeful, however, that interruptions will be limited. We will continue to monitor our staffing 
levels over winter break. While we don’t want to cancel routes last-minute, that’s still an unfortunate 
possibility. 
 

We will share more information and updates, as needed. Thank you again for your support through 
this difficult time. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Slife, RPS 205 Executive Director of Transportation 
Mike Phillips, RPS 205 Chief Operations Officer 
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Mike Slife, RPS 205 Executive Director of Transportation 
Mike Phillips, RPS 205 Chief Operations Officer 
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